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LONDON BOROUGH OF RICHMOND UPON THAMES 

 

9th May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Year 4 – Bushcraft – 20th May 2024 

 
 

Itinerary 

 
 Children must arrive at school at 7:15am on Monday 20th May. Please ensure 

that they have eaten breakfast and taken any necessary medication (including for 

travel sickness, hayfever etc) before they arrive. Please apply sun cream to your 

child before they leave home. If your child needs a travel sickness tablet for the 

return journey, please place it in a sealed envelope with your child’s name on the 

front and pass it to their class teacher in advance. 

 Children must be brought to the front school gates by Cobbett Road, where  

parents will say their goodbyes, and the children will go into the school hall to be 

registered before being walking out to the coach. 

 Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate clothing for the weather. We 

suggest the children wear a pair of tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt, jumper and trainers 

– All clothes that are worn should be clothes that you do not mind your 

children getting dirty.  

 Your child should bring a backpack (labelled with their name). This must be 

brought with them to the hall and will need to include: a water bottle, a waterproof 

coat, a sun hat and healthy snacks (no nuts). 

 Parents will be informed of our safe arrival via parent hub. 

 We should arrive back to school by 8:00pm on Monday 20th May. Please arrive 

by 7:45pm to avoid any delays on pick up. (If there is any change to this time, for 

example due to traffic, we will inform you via parent hub.) The children will exit 

the coach one by one when parents are seen by a member of staff. The          

collection point will be Powder Mill Lane, by the staff car park entrance.  

 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Year 4 Team  

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

